
From: Lindsey C
To: DEP, MiningComments2016
Subject: Please Reject New Mining Rules Proposed by the Maine DEP
Date: Saturday, September 10, 2016 4:38:01 PM

Dear Maine BEP Members,

The proposed new mining rules favor industry interests over Maine’s taxpayers and the health of Maine’s rivers and
 steams. 
Unproven mining techniques must not be thrust upon Maine’s waterways and people.  Instead the rules should have
 mines
 comply with strict water quality standards and not pollute our waterways. Any clean up costs due to pollution must
 be borne
by the mining industry and not by Maine’s taxpayers.

Thank you for your consideration,

Lindsey Cadot
45 Eastern Promenade Apt 9E
Portland, ME 04101

Seasonal May - October:
73 Calf PT
Roque Bluffs, ME 04654
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